
          TOWN OF MOULTONBOROUGH 

          NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

          PROPOSED LAND ACQUISITION & SALE 
 

 
 

A Public hearing will be held by the SelectBoard at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the 

agenda permits, on April 18, 2013, with a continuation date of May 2, 2013, in the Ernest 

Davis Meeting Room at 6 Holland street Moultonborough NH to consider the proposed 

acquisition of one (1) parcel of land and the proposed sale of two (2) parcels of tax 

deeded land as follows: 

 

- 3,600+/- s.f. of land to be acquired for highway purposes on Clarks Landing (a 

portion of Map 160 Lot 030); 

 

- 10,000+/- s.f. of land to be disposed of on Oslo Street which was acquired by 

Tax Deed (Map 121 Lot 027); and  

 

- 34,000+/- s.f. of land to be disposed of on Evergreen Drive which was 

acquired by Tax Deed (Map 107 Lot 061). 

 

If you cannot attend and have questions you would like answered or comments you would 

like to submit, please send them to Mr. Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator, in hand to 

Town Hall at 6 Holland Street, by mail to PO Box 139 Moultonborough, NH 03254, by 

fax to 1.603.476.5835, or email to cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov such that they are 

received by 4 p.m. on the hearing date(s). 

 

/s/Carter Terenzini 

Town Administrator 
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